
From: Herriman, Anna - Communities On Behalf Of Minerals & Waste Plan - E&E 
Sent: 14 May 2021 10:17 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Samantha Taylor <Samantha.Taylor@Cherwell-
DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 19/01047/OUT 
 

Dear Samantha, 
 
Thank you for consulting with Oxfordshire County Council Mineral and Waste 
Planning Policy Team on 19th April 2021 for planning application reference 
19/01047/OUT for the following: 
 
Proposed development: Outline planning application for a residential 
development of up to 825 dwellings; green infrastructure including formal 
(playing fields with changing rooms, allotments) and informal open space; 
landscaping and associated infrastructure including a balancing pond; on land 
off the A4260, with access off the existing Longford Park access off the A4260 
(Oxford Road), and a new access off the A4260 (Banbury Road). All matters of 
detail reserved, save for access. 
 
Location: Land North East Of Oxford Road West Of Oxford Canal And East Of 
Bankside, Banbury 
 
The site is not in a mineral safeguarded area and it is not near any safeguarded 
waste sites.  We have no comments, however, we would like to ensure that 
provisions are made to reduce the amount of waste at construction stage going to 
landfill and that reuse and recycling should be encouraged. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Anna 
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